## Allenstown Public Library Meeting of the Board of Trustees November 8, 2016

Call to Order

Present: JoAnne Dufort (chair), Alice Phelps (treasurer), Patricia Adams (director).

Winn Mountain Restorations has completed the window restoration. Patti has submitted the final report to the NH Division of Historical Resources.

The Highway Department has removed the last of the English Ivy from the brickwork, rain gutters and eaves.

Night of Holiday Lights is scheduled for Saturday, December 10 from 5-7:30PM. The library will be participating again with a holiday craft, story stroll featuring the book, <u>The Mitten</u>, and popcorn snowmen.

Our coloring contest winner was announced-two Halloween themed DVDs were given as a prize.

Next meeting will be at the library on Tuesday, December 13 at 11AM.